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More helpers 
Hello everyone, our apologies for the radio silence since February… there just hasn’t been much to 
report. However we are are hosting a public information session on navigating the My Aged Care 
system (details below), and we have drafted some fresh faces in to help.  

This means our current taskforce includes Elizabeth Rankin, Russell Austerberry, Andrew Syme, 
Roxanne Algeo, Julie Vegter, Natell Webb and Paul Tuxworth. This should give us more options to 
spread the workload and cut through tricky problems like landing a lease to allow us to build facilities 
on island. 똓똔똕똖 

Public meeting 
Mark the date! We’re holding a public meeting on Thursday 6th June from 2pm at the Rec Club on 
navigating the My Aged Care system. This will be a great overview of options and a chance to meet  
and ask questions of several different providers.  

 

 

Invite your neighbours!  

Cheers, Russell Austerberry 


